TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
TUESDAY, AUGUST 10, 2021

Chairman Blaine Lee called this closed meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 10, 2021 for the purpose of discussing a town employee’s desire to discontinue employment.  Roll call found all board members present.  After review, a decision to schedule a meeting with both town crew workers individually on Thursday, August 12, 2021 was made.  Hoyer motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:34 p.m. and Degenhardt supported the motion with a second.  Motion passed.
                                                                                                           ___________________________
                                                                                                           Sara Schultz, Clerk
                                                                                                    
